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fromDetroit Free Press, April 5, 1966
Gentlemen:
Regarding the issue of negotiation vs.withdrawal, itwould bemost unfortunate to allow the question to takeup

the working time of the peacemovement.We are not Johnson’s special advisors, and our precise policy statements
need not be unified, or even entirely compatible. What would appear to count most is visibility and persistence.
There are, however, many who disagree with that statement. Some contend that the more extreme positions are
too easily accommodated by the administration. The key question then is the difference in the operating code of
ethics between these factions. I suggest the following. Once a group decides and plans an activity, all those who
can in good conscience assist with its execution should do so in accord with the ground rules set by the originally
responsible group. I see no contradiction in restrainingmy sign to “urge negotiations” even if I were personally to
favor immediate withdrawal…

Sincerely,
Mark Pillsuk,
Purdue University
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